
General Government Committee Report No. 2022-04 

 

 January 11, 2022  
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The General Government Committee presents Report No. 2022-04 and 

recommends: 

That: 
 

1. Whereas the current Municipal taxation methodology is over 100 years 

old. 

 

Therefore be it Resolved that the City of North Bay ask the Province of 

Ontario commit to revamp the way Municipal Services are funded.  

 

And further, the City of North Bay asks the Province of Ontario to 

share a portion of the Provincial Land Transfer Tax with municipalities 

to address their infrastructure deficits. 

All of which is respectfully submitted.

 


